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SG/IJ 

Mr Dimitris Avramopoulos 
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by e-mail to:  

davramo1@gmail.com  

  

Dear Mr Avramopoulos, 

Thank you for your letters of 21 and 22 December 2022 registered respectively under the 

reference Ares(2022)8903623 and Ares(2023)129982. 

I have well taken note of the reassuring information that you have shared with the 

Commission. The elements put forward in your second letter are very important for the 

Commission. The information confirms the elements that you provided in your 

notification to the Commission of your intended activity for the Association Against 

Impunity and for Transitional Justice, and it also confirms the compliance with the 

conditions established by the Commission in its Decision C(2021) 9002 authorising your 

post term of office professional activity as member of the Honorary Board of the above 

mentioned Association. 

Based on the elements at my disposal, I see no need for the Commission to take any 

further measures in this matter. Should the Commission require further information at a 

later stage, we might come back to you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 Ilze Juhansone 

c.c.: Mr Björn Seibert, Head of Cabinet of President von der Leyen  

Mr Christian Linder, Head of Unit, Secretariat-General 

Electronically signed on 24/01/2023 17:08 (UTC+01) in accordance with Article 11 of Commission Decision (EU) 2021/2121
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